
 
Land Use Advisory Committee 
Meeting date: January 16, 2014 

Subject: Approval of Appointment of Land Use Advisory Committee Vice Chair 

District(s), Member(s): District 14, Jon Commers 

Policy/Legal Reference: Bylaws of the Metropolitan Council Land Use Advisory 
Committee, amended January 2004. 

Staff Prepared/Presented: Deb Detrick, Local Planning Assistance (651-602-1327) 

Division/Department: Community Development Division 

Proposed Action 
That the Land Use Advisory Committee (LUAC) approve the appointment of Tami Diehm 
as the Committee’s Vice-Chair for 2014. 

Background 
As stated in the Land Use Advisory Committee Bylaws, Article II, B. 2. Committee Vice 
Chair: 

The Committee Chair shall name a Committee Vice Chair from among the Committee 
members subject to the approval of the Committee. The Vice Chair shall act for the Chair 
during the Chair’s temporary absence or disability. The term of the Vice Chair shall be one 
year commencing at the first meeting in January, or until the Vice Chair’s successor is 
appointed. The Vice Chair may be reappointed Vice Chair for one or more additional one-
year terms. 

Rationale 
To comply with the LUAC Bylaws, the appointment of Tami Diehm as Vice-Chair is 
proposed, subject to approval by the Committee.   

Funding 
N/A 

Known Support / Opposition 
N/A 
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